[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr. Limbrick,

The proposed replacement building at 18a Frognal Gardens is not, in itself, a bad-looking building but it
does belong to the "Hampstead Ugly" school of architecture. That is it is out of context with the
surrounding buildings and the conservation area it will be in.

Please reconsider permission for it to be built.

Kind regards,

Richard Briginshaw

Flat 3

4 Frognal Gardens

NW3 6UX



